Rachel Tibbetts

From: Planning

Sent: 18 April 2024 17:12

To: DC Support

Subject: FW: Proposed Oxford United Stadium

From: Moira Robinson IS
Sent: Thursday, April 18, 2024 5:10 PM

To: Planning <Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Subject: Proposed Oxford United Stadium

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the
sender and know the content is safe.

Why is there any suggestion that a new stadium should be imposed on Kidlington when they already have a
perfectly good one? It has plenty of room for parking etc. and it is far enough away from housing so as not to ruin
non supporters lives.

For starters, has anyone checked the availability of car spaces at Oxford Parkway on a Saturday? It is usually full. Has
Sainsburys been asked to take the overspill? Unlikely as a lot of people shop on Saturdays. And what about
supporters using all the side roads or the grass verges near the stadium site to haphazardly park to avoid paying
extra charges - the police, and the people of Kidlington, won't like that.

Even if trains and buses are used who will police the road on match days?

This proposed stadium is going to seat thousands, which means tremendous noise.

Please OCC think again. Talk to the man who owns the Kassam stadium and negotiate with him, to save ruining our
village.

Moira Robinson

20 Morton Close, Kidlington. OX5 1BU



